OHAP BULLETIN

2/4/2025

Please be advised that although H Line will be down on a rotating basis, job bids will continue to be
posted regularly. We encourage you to check for new job bids each week. To stay updated, you may
consider stopping by the Plant, reaching out to your representative, or reviewing the weekly bulletin
for any bids that may interest you. We must keep the bidding process moving forward and are unable
to delay posting job bids. We appreciate your attention to this matter.

JOB BIDS
No job bids the week of 2/4/2025 - 2/7/2025.

The following jobs will be posted Tuesday2/4/2025 at 9 am until Friday 2/7/2025 at 9 am:

UPDATES

2025 Summer Vacation Shutdown at Ohio Assemble Plant:

Consistent with Article IX, Section 25(b), of the Collective Bargaining Agreement, OHAP local
management is informing the local Union that there will be a vacation shutdown scheduled during
prime vacation time.

The Company may schedule one week in 2025 with normal vacation scheduling accounting for the
remaining vacation hours. You will be advised no later than April 1, 2025, as to the specific shutdown
period and the number of employees required to work.

Shawn Salmons will be acting Chairperson, Starting February 8 -14, 2025
UAW Local 2000 Membership Card
Local 2000 will be ordering membership cards on March 3. If you need a new or replacement card,

email Linda at linda@uawlocal2000.0rg. Be sure to include your name, employee 1D and your current
address. Thank you!

Union Meeting is this Sunday February 9, 2025, at 2:30.

Please Attend and be Informed!




